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Ref:MB/KB/SwimmingLessons 
 
 

Monday 13 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
RE:SWIMMING LESSONS AT STANGROUND ACADEMY POOL 
 
We are excited to inform you that we have been given the opportunity to use Stanground Academy’s 
swimming pool, for two swimming lessons, which will be led by JB Sports Coaching, and one of their 
qualified swimming instructors. The slots we have been offered are Wednesday 15th June and 
Wednesday 22nd June at 1pm and 1:45pm.  
 
The students will travel to and from the pool in our neighbouring school’s minibus, with teaching, and 
support, staff from their class.  
If the minibus isn’t available on either of these dates we will travel in taxis.  
 
Please ensure that your child brings their swimming kit, and a towel, into school on the above dates, 
to enable them to participate. We have been advised by Stanground Academy that there is no 
requirement for students to wear swimming hats during the lesson. If your child would like to wear 
goggles, they are more than welcome to do so. 
 
Staff will be joining the children in the swimming pool and will be available to assist with changing 
into, out of, their swimming kits.  
 
Please follow the below link to complete your permission form by no later that 12noon tomorrow, 
Tuesday 14 June 2022. Please use the comments box at the end of the form to advise us of any 
requirments or information that you feel may be relevant to your child’s participation in swimming.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FEB4KkK94xqV
HkkpmdZDYJwlUMUZEQUdPMEhGNklZOUdLNkRNWTI4UTA4SC4u 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesistate to contact the Academy on 01733 821403.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
Mr M Bentham  
Interim Principal 
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